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Please do not raise our taxes! There are so many of us seniors that are barely able to 

afford our taxes as it is. An additional tax is not the way to handle this issue. Proper 

forest management at the Federal level would go a long way to alleviate the issues of 

concern. We who have lived in this state have seen what happens when a new tax is 

introduced. Before long additional taxes get tacked on because the 'tax' is already 

there. Please stop this now! 


